
 

 A M E R I C A N   C O L L E G E   O F   R A D I O L O G Y  
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VIA E-MAIL 
 

June 20, 2011 

Anthony Seibert, PhD 
President 
American Association of Physicists in Medicine 
One Physics Ellipse 
College Park, MD 20740-3846 
 
Dear Dr. Seibert: 

In response to the American Association of Physicists in Medicine’s request for a letter of 
support for medical physics licensure, the American College of Radiology is pleased to support 
medical physics licensure in order to improve the quality of radiation oncology and medical 
imaging care in the United States. 

Please let us know if we can be of any further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

    
John A. Patti, MD, FACR    James M. Hevezi, PhD, FACR 
Chair, Board of Chancellors    Chair, ACRCommission on Medical Physics 
 

cc: Harvey Neiman, MD, FACR 
 Pam Wilcox 
 Cynthia Moran 
 Priscilla Butler 


